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Orlande International Airport
5850 B Cargo Road
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March 11, 2019

Mr. Patrick A. Barnes

Barnes, Ferland and Associates, Inc DBA BFA Environmental
1230 Hillcrest Street

Suite 100

Orlando, FL 32803

Minority/Women Business Enterprise (M/WBE) Certification
M/WBE Expiration Date: March 8, 2022

Dear Mr. Barnes:

The Small Business Development Department of the Greater Orlando Aviation Authority (Authority) is pleased
to announce that your firm, Barnes, Ferland and Associates, Inc DBA BFA Environmental has been
certified as a Minority/Women Business Enterprise (MWBE) under the Authority's Minority/Women Business
Enterprise Policy.

Please be advised that this certification is not equivalent and should not be construed as certification
under the Authority's Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Policy promulgated pursuant to the
Department of Transportation’s regulations, or the Authority's Local Disadvantaged Business
Enterprise (LDB), Small Business Enterprise (SBE) or Service Disabled Veteran Business Enterprise
(SDVBE) Policies.

M/WBE certification is NOT a guarantee work, but enables the firm to compete for, and perform, contract work
on all Authority projects as an M/WBE contractor, sub-contractor, consultant, sub-consultant or material
supplier.

Your company's M/WBE certification with the Authority will be effective through March 8, 2022. For re-
certification at the end of the three (3) year period you must reapply for M/WBE certification. Your renewal
application should be submitted sixty (60) days prior to expiration of your current certification. You may
complete your renewal application online at: https://goaa.diversitycompliance.com.

If, there is a material change in the firm, including, but not limited to: ownership, officers, directors, scope of
work being performed, daily operations, affiliations with other businesses or individuals or physical location of
the firm prior to your renewal date you must promptly notify this office in writing. Notification should include
supporting documentation.

Congratulations on your M/WBE certification. Your renewal date is February 8, 2022. Please contact our office
at 407-825-7133 or dbe@goaa.org if you have any questions or if we can be of any assistance.

Director, Smal Busmess Deyelopment Department



